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Parent Questionnaire Results 

Summer 2018 
Dear Families 
 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete the school questionnaire that was sent home towards 
the end of the summer term. Just over half of our families returned their questionnaire and the results have 
been analysed and discussed by staff and will be shared with our Governing Board. The results are enclosed 
for your information along with a sample of the comments that were made regarding what you feel we do 
well and what we could do better. The vast majority of questions received a higher, ‘I agree’ percentage than 
in 2017. 
 
Your feedback is vital in order to ensure school improvements and we take into consideration all points 
raised. This year, the additional feedback that many of you provided alongside the questions has helped us to 
gain a good perspective of our families’ views and opinions. From previous parent feedback given in 2017-18, 
we have continued to ensure that staff are available to meet with families to discuss any concerns; worked 
hard to ensure that families are given as much notice as possible to events and dates for the diary; made sure 
that pupil books are available to view at both Parent-Teacher meetings in the autumn and spring terms; 
offered additional parent workshops and information sessions; worked hard to keep teaching and support 
staff consistent within each class and have begun to extend our outdoor learning opportunities for pupils 
across school. 
 
The year’s results, along with the recommendations that Ofsted made back in November 2016, have helped to 
shape this year’s School Development Plan (SDP), a summary of which will soon be available to view on our 
school website. The SDP is an annual document which schools use to highlight key priorities and the actions 
needed in order to drive school improvements. Staff and Governors are committed to ensuring that Friezland 
returns to its previous ‘good’ judgement when we are inspected this year as it is no less than our pupils and 
families deserve. From the results we have received we will work hard to ensure that we develop 
opportunities for families to learn how they can best help their child with their learning at home and that we 
communicate the work that our Governing Board does, on a regular basis. 
 
In order to continue to work in partnership with us, we ask that you come and speak with us if you have a 
query, concern or indeed something to congratulate us on. Please do not wait for parent-teacher meetings if 
the matter is important to you and your child(ren). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss R Swaby (Headteacher) 
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